Housing Authority City of West Plains

302 Walnut Street, Apt. 1000 West Plains, Missouri 65775 Phone 417-256-6663 Fax 417-256-5176 Email wphahome@gmail.com

May 8, 2024

Dear Housing Participant:

The West Plains Housing Authority is presently seeking new members for its Resident Advisory Board (RAB). The RAB should include participants from both Public Housing and Section 8, and should represent all developments in our portfolio. The members of the RAB must commit to attending any public hearings that we have regarding policy changes, annual PHA plans, and the Capital Funds 5-year action plan. These hearings are generally brief, and should only take place 1-2 times per year. In addition, other short meetings of the RAB may be organized as required.

If you would like to be considered for participating in the Resident Advisory Board, please call our office before May 31, 2024 and ask to speak with Mandy or Brenda. When determining who to place on the RAB, we will take into consideration the participant's history with our housing program, as well as which developments most need representation on the RAB. Not all who volunteer will be selected.

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact our office at 417-256-6663.

Sincerely,

MANDY PITTS

Executive Director